
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diwali Projects by  

Wise Wolves Class 
This week, Wise Wolves class were tasked 

with presenting their knowledge about 

‘Diwali’, with the festival starting on 

November 4th.  They worked individually or in 

groups and chose from a range of media to 

present their work.  

The following shows some of the wonderful 

work from their ‘Diwali day’.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By Georgia 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


